
Sparsholt C. E. Primary School 
Woodman Lane, Sparsholt, Winchester, Hampshire, SO21 2NR 

Telephone:  01962 776264 

E-mail:  adminoffice@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk 

   absence@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk 

 

 

20th May 2019 

 

To Parents of Children in Year 5 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Secondary School Transfer 

 

We would like to invite you to a meeting at 9.00 a.m. on Wednesday 12th June with Miss Sue Hearle, 

the Headteacher of Henry Beaufort School. There will be a short presentation to the parents and 

children followed by a further presentation by two Year 8 students. There will be an opportunity to 

hear all about Henry Beaufort, meet with Miss Hearle and to have any questions you may have 

answered.  

 

If you would like to attend please kindly complete and return the slip below by Friday 7th June. If we 

do not hear from you we will assume you do not wish to attend. 

 

Many thanks. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

  

 

Jane Gwilliam 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please return to the School Office 

 

MEETING WITH SUE HEARLE – WEDNESDAY 12TH JUNE 2019 

 

I/we would like to attend the Assembly on Wednesday 12th June at 9.00 a.m. 

 

 

Child’s Name…………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………. Dated ……………………. 
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